Pleasant Hill School District

Sixth Grade Newsletter
Week of 11/9-11/13

HEADLINE NEWS!!!

11/9 -11/10 Parent Teacher Conferences

11/11 Veterans Day: No School

11/13 Watershed Field trip (We need volunteers)
11/13-11/19 Scholastic Book Fair

Missing Assignment Reports

Missing Assignment Reports are passed out every
Wednesday. All students need to get a parent signature
on grade reports and return to their homeroom teacher.
Study Hall during lunch is available when student
requests a specific day to meet with the teacher.

Mathematics

‘Website: TheRobertsExperience.blogspot.com
Contact: jroberts@pleasanthill.k12.or.us  (541) 736-0467

HOMEWORK FOR THE WEEK
Module 1

Mon: Study Guide Tue: Study Guide Wed: No School

Thur: Study Guide Fri: No Homework

This Week

This week is crazy! Half days on Monday and Tuesday for
conferences allow us to review the Module 1 test. We will go
over expectations, praise good explanations, and how to
overcome simple yet costly mistakes.

Friday we will be concluding our Module 2, so students
have been provided a study guide as homework. This is due
Friday. Thursday afternoon I will be conducting a study
session for Module 2. Any student is allowed to sign up!

Language Arts/Writing

All Classes: Collections book Theme: Facing Fear
1. Compare/Contrast Essay; Fears and Phobias
w/Anecdote
2. “Thank YoU” letter addressed to Room Parents &
Addressing an envelope

As a class, we have set a weekly goal that each student will
read an average of 150 minutes per week outside of school.
Students will log their reading minutes in Learn2earn every
Monday.

OBOB meets on Wednesdays, during Lunch/Recess, in Mrs.
Kay’s room.
Contact: rkay@pleasanthill.k12.or.us  (541) 736-0423
https://classroom.google.com/

Social Studies / Science
BIG IDEAS: United States and Canada

To wrap up our unit on US History we will be exploring US
History symbolism on Monday, and watching the movie
National Treasure Tuesday and Thursday.

On Friday, 11/13, we will be taking our first Watershed
Ranger field trip to Jasper State Park. Students need a
sack lunch, water and snacks. Please let your homeroom
teacher know if you need to order a sack lunch from the
cafeteria.

Students need to dress for the weather. It is predicted
to rain on Friday. Please bring rubber boots and rain gear
as we will be working outside all morning.

HOMEWORK:

National Treasure Movie parental form due ASAP

CLASSROOM BLOG: raade.edublogs.org
Please subscribe to my classroom blog for the most up to date
homeroom and social studies/science information.

CONTACT: sraade@pleasanthill.k12.or.us (541) 736-0429
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